
Commonwealth Edison
One First National P!aza. Chicago. Illinoj_s
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

November 13, 1979

Paul O'Connor, Project Manager
Operating Reactors - SEP Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Drawing Transmittal
Dresden Station, Unit 1
NRC Docket No. 50-10

Dear Mr. O'Connor:

Per your request we have transmitted one copy of each
of the drawings you requested to Mr. Clint Cleveland of EGEG
Idaho. Enclosed is one aperture card of each of the drawings
sent to Mr. Cleveland. The following is a list of the cards.
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